
Kibble is offering a confidential, therapeutic support line for 
all residential care workers who may need some space to talk 
during the COVID-19 crisis.

One-to-one telephone calls or Skype sessions will be led by trained 
therapists from Kibble’s specialist team to those providing vital 
services within the community.

How to Access The Service

If you are interested in accessing this service, please email 
safespace@kibble.org 

A member of the team will contact you directly to arrange a 
suitable time to call you. Sessions will be offered on a first-come, 
first-served basis and will be treated as a confidential space.  

Safe Space to Talk


